
Service Nova Scotia 
and Internal Services
Deputy Minister 

PO Box 216 Bus: 902-424-4089 

Halifax, NS B3J 3K5 Fax: 902 424-6266 

December 29, 2020 

Re: You are entitled to part of the information you requested – 2020-20492-SNSIS 

Service Nova Scotia and Internal Services received your application for access to information under 
the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act on November 27, 2020. 

In your application, you requested a copy of the following records: 

Number of eviction applications filed by landlords (not looking for landlord or tenant 
information) - by the first three digits of postal code, from 8/14/2020 to present.  (date range 
for record search: from 8/14/2020 to 11/25/2020).  Please provide records in Excel format. 

You are entitled to part of the record(s) requested. However, we have removed some of the 
information from this record according to subsection 5(2) of the Act. The severed information is 
exempt from disclosure under the Act for the following reason(s): 

• Section 20(1): unreasonable invasion of personal privacy.

The remainder of the record is enclosed. 

You have the right to ask for a review of this decision by the Information Access and Privacy 
Commissioner (formerly the Review Officer). You have 60 days from the date of this letter to 
exercise this right. If you wish to ask for a review, you may do so on Form 7, a copy of which is 
attached. Send the completed form to the Information Access and Privacy Commissioner, P.O. Box 
181, Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 2M4.  

Please be advised that a de-identified copy of this disclosure letter and the attached response to 
your FOIPOP application will be made public after 14 days. The package will be posted online at 
https://informationaccess.novascotia.ca. The letter will not include your name, address or any other 
personal information that you have supplied while making your application under FOIPOP. 

Please contact Sheetal Ajay at 902-424-0279 or by e-mail at sheetal.ajay@novascotia.ca, if you 
need further assistance regarding this application.  

Sincerely, 

Joanne Munro  
Deputy Minister 

Attach. 
Intended for Public Use



Raw Data is Available Upon Request 

Please contact IAP Services at IAPServices@novascotia.ca if you would 
like to obtain a copy. 
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